Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

August 23, 2012

MEMORANDUM FOR JEFFREY D. FEIT
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SAFETY
OFFICE OF HEALTH, SAFETY AND SEC

FROM: BILL R. McARTHUR, PhD, C
DIRECTOR
OFFICE OF WORKER SAF ND HEALTH POLICY
OFFICE OF HEALTH AND SAFETY

SUBJECT: Proposed Cancellation of Department of Energy
HDBK-1148, Work Smart Standards Users
Handbook

The Office of Worker Safety and Health Policy submits for review and comment in the
RevCom system for the Technical Standards Program (TSP) the cancellation of the
following standard:

HDBK-1148-2002, Work Smart Standards Users Handbook

"This standard is proposed for cancellation because the Directives for which it provided
implementation guidance and good practices have been cancelled. Those Directives
are:

e DOEXE N 450.3, Use of the Necessary and Sufficient Process;

¢ DOE M 450.3-1, DOE Closure Process for Necessary and Sufficient Sets of
Standards, :

e DOE G 450.3-1, Documentation for Work Smart Standards Applications:
Characteristics and Considerations;

o DOE G 450.3-2, Attributes of Effective Implementation; and

o DOE G 450.3-3, Tailoring for Integrated Safety Management Applications.

The point of contact for this document is David J. Weitzman, Depariment of Energy
Headquarters Office of Worker Safety and Health Policy. Mr. Weitzman can be
reached at (301) 903-5401 or via e-mail at david.weitzman@hq.doe.gov,

The comment period should be 60 days. We understand that the comment period for
this document will not begin until the document is posted and available on RevCom for

TSP,
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